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Chris and Jane Jessop
UK Buell Enthusiasts Group

Dear Chris and Jane

Thank you for the fundraising efforts of everyone involved in your annual event and for the
kind donation of £372.00 received in memory of Emma Jane Radford. This thoughtful
donation has been allocated to the Cystic Fibrosis Research Fund - P8509 in accordance with
your wishes and will be used to transform the lives of future patients at Royal Papworth
Hospital. :

Your generosity allows us to support the ground-breaking work of Royal Papworth Hospital,
be it research into cardiothoracic treatments, supporting staff education, or providing the
highest standards of care for our patients.

Royal Papworth Hospital Charity puts the patients of the Hospital at the heart of everything
we do. As such your support is greatly appreciated by everyone at Royal Papworth Hospital
and will enable us to continue to move forwards as a globally renowned centre of
excellence, delivering the best possible care and treatment for our patients.

We hope it gives you comfort knowing that your donation honouring Emma’s memory will
allow us to continue to provide a high level of care to the patients of Royal Papworth
Hospital now and in the future.

On behalf of our patients, their families and the staff at Royal Papworth Hospital thank you
once again for your generosity.

Yours sincerely,

Ben Wilson
Charity Administrative Assistant
Royal Papworth Charity
Royal Papworth Charity
Papworth Road
Cambridge Biomedical Campus

Cambridge
CB2 0AY
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